
From: Stratford, Jenny  
Sent: 15 December 2021 16:05 
To: Nick Bell 
Subject: Copper beech Application 2021/5770/T 
 

17 Church Row 
NW3 6UP 

 
15 December 2021 

 
Dear Nick Bell, 

Application 2021/5770/T 
 
We have seen the application to prune two large trees a lime and a copper 
beech, both subject to a TPO on the site of 22 Frognal (application registered 
25 November 2021 (but without any time after 24 November 2021 allowed for 
comment). We write to express concerns about the possible effects of the 
proposed extensive 2m pruning of the magnificent copper beech. This was 
already a mature tree in 1971 when we moved to this address, The aerial plan 
attached to the application does not show the surrounding area. This tree is 
visible from many directions including Church Row and the churchyard and is 
one of the glories of the conservation area, It stands facing our house and 
garden and forms an important screen for both properties, 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Jenny Stratford 
 
Dr Jenny Stratford 
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